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Our reference: DAC 193m 1320y – 193m 1540y 
 
Dartmoor Railway line 
 
Dear neighbour, 
 
To ensure the safe passage of trains on the new improved Dartmoor railway line 
which will be opening later this year, we will shortly be carrying out essential 
vegetation clearance and slope stabilisation works. 
 
We will be working 500m southwest of Sampford Courtenay Station to remove 
vegetation and stabilise the rock slope. Our work will involve the use of chainsaws 
and other power tools so some noise will be generated. Due to the nature of this 
work we will be working at night when driver training is not taking place. 
 
We will be working on the below dates and times, so our teams can work safely, but 
please be aware these dates may change. We will also be working during the day 
when it is safe to do so.  
 

Date of shifts Time of shifts 

Saturday 4 September 10pm to 8am 

Sunday 5 – Thursday 9 September 7pm to 5am 

Saturday 11 September 10pm to 8am 

Monday 13 – Thursday 16 September 7pm to 5am 

Saturday 18 September 10pm to 8am 

Monday 20 – Thursday 23 September 7pm to 5am 

Saturday 25 September 10pm to 8am 

Monday 27 – Thursday 30 September 7pm to 5am 

Saturday 2 October 10pm to 8am 

Monday 4 – Thursday 7 October 7pm to 5am 

Saturday 9 October 10pm to 8am 

Sunday 10 – Thursday 14 October 7pm to 5am 
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Our teams are aware that they are working close to your home, and try to minimise 
disruption as much as possible, but we apologise in advance if you are disturbed 
during these works. 
 
I hope this information is helpful. If you have any questions or concerns about the 
work taking place, please call our 24-hour National Helpline on: 03457 11 41 41 or 
visit www.networkrail.co.uk/contactus.  
 
Yours faithfully,  

 
 
Matthew Thompson 
Communications Manager 

http://www.networkrail.co.uk/contactus

